MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS of the SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn at 7:00 A.M., February 27, 1979.

Those in attendance were:

Harry Jennings
Dick Brown
Bob Mitchell
Bob Stephens
Chuck Jacobson
Gene Lindquist
Marvin Matthews

Pete Gist
Maury Fitch
Bob Montgomery
Jim Wyatt
Bill Webb
Charles Hartman
Al Ligrani

- 1. Brief discussion concerning distractions caused by members during programs at regular meetings. Gene Lindquist will write article concerning this problem for the next issue of Blastoff.
- 2. Discussion concerning the scope of responsibilities of the youth committee and the overlapping assignments and follow through by various other committees.
- 3. Marvin Matthews requested that all committee reports be completed and turned in for club assembly.
- 4. Pete Gist presented the final draft of the 1978/79 budget.

Charles Hartman